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Pathway Planning Evening 2023

Dear Year 9-11 Students and Families,

On Tuesday the 1st of August, students and their caregivers will be participating in our Pathway Planning Evening. This
will be replacing our previous Career Expo evening. Participants are asked to register for an interview session, where
students, with their caregiver and a teacher facilitator, will have a round table discussion about the student’s future
subject selection, career ideas, values and goals. The aim of the evening is to work with families to customise a
pathway through each student's schooling, reflecting their individual learning needs. With open dialogue between
parties, we aim to offer a supportive environment in which families can navigate the SACE years of their student’s
schooling and beyond.

Date: 1/8/23
Location: Emmaus Performing Arts Centre (EPAC)
Times: Appointments booked form 3:30-8:10PM,
approximately 20 minutes.
Presentations: SACE Pathway Presentations at 4:00PM, 5:30PM, 7:00PM,

approximately 25 minutes.

Bookings: https://sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php?schoolid=496

When booking, you will be asked to select a year level for each student. The SOBS system will then allocate to you a
list of teachers who will be focusing on a specific year level pathway for the evening. For example, a family booking a
round-table appointment for a Year 9 student is able to select a convenient appointment time with any of the teachers
allocated by SOBS. Families will need to make appointments for each of their students in Year 9-11. If you have any
questions regarding this process, please contact Student Services at South Plympton. All other Year 7&8 students will
complete their subject selection later in the Term, with information being sent home during late August.

Students will receive information from their CCAPP/Rite Journey teachers about what materials they are to bring and
share with others at their session. Faculty Leadership and the Director of Studies will be available to move between
interviews answering questions when required. We ask that you also consider attending a SACE presentation during
the evening to better understand the SACE system and our College Pathway Policy. These sessions do not need to be
booked but will be open to any parents and students who wish to attend. Tabor College, the University of Adelaide,
UniSA and Flinders University will also have representatives at the evening, who will be available to discuss pathway
requirements for their programs. A coffee van will also be available. Students who are identified as requiring a
non-university pathway will also be supported this evening. Further information will be provided to these families at this
event.
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Subject Information is available on our website: https://emmauscc.sa.edu.au/life-learning/senior-school. We encourage
families to carefully look over the information before attending the event. Students will be receiving subject selection
information in Week 1 of Term 3. Students absent due to Musical will be receiving information on their SEQTA/Google
Classroom pages and are responsible for catching up on missed work.

Pathway planning is a significant part of a young person’s education. Emmaus staff feel privileged to work with families
to create opportunities where students can continue to belong, flourish, respond and think. We look forward to
supporting you as we work together through these final stages of learning at the College.

Blessings,

Jessica Worley Adrian Cotterell

Director of Teaching and Learning 7-12 Director of Studies ELC-12
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